
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up after next week… 

27.03.23 
Maths 

This week we will be continuing our learning about measurement.  

We will be thinking about the terms full, empty, half full, nearly empty, nearly full. 

We will then use this knowledge to measure the capacity of a container and end our week’s 

learning by comparing the capacity of two containers.  

English  
Next week we will be thinking about instruction writing.  

We will start off by looking at the features of instruction texts and we will then be writing 

our own. 

We will finish the week by editing and improving our work. 
Phonics/ Reading 

  

Next week we will be assessing the children’s progress with 1:1 work 

Topic  
 

 

DT: Next week we will use our smoothie recipes to create our own smoothies, each with a 

hidden vegetable! 

 

Computing: We will be evaluating our stories. 

 

History: In history we will be thinking about how the Victorians effected our homes today. 

We will be investigating pictures and artefacts and working together to answer an enquiry 

question. 

 

Science: In Science we will be thinking about deciduous and evergreen trees. 

 

RE: We will be thinking about the symbols associated with Easter. 

 

PE: We will be continuing our new units, gymnastics and sending and receiving. 

 

 

Additional notes and reminders 

 



 
Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

 

 

 

Thank you so much for all your offers of help for our School trip on May 2nd. 

We still need a few more volunteers!  

Please let your class teacher know if you are able to help by the 31st of March.  

We will then be able to give  confirmation and further details to the individuals 

helping. 

 

Request:  

In the morning please encourage the children to stand with you or their friends. We 

have noticed that some children are swinging on the rails, knocking on the windows or 

going on to the field. All children should be waiting with you as we are not able to 

supervise until we open the doors. 

 

 

Homework: Please support your child to complete the ‘Phonics revision sheet 

 

Naming uniform/ resources:  Please ensure your child’s things are named so we can 

easily identify any lost item’s owners. 

 

Just a reminder that hedgehogs and Squirrels now have library on a Friday. 

 

 

If you are running late and arrive at school part 9:00 am please ensure you sign in at 

the office. 

 

 

Upcoming dates 

 

31.03.23 Last day of term 

 

02.05.23 Brooklands Museum Trip (see parent mail 28.02.23) 

 


